
Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Don: 

J. A /fen l:icfienlerger 

r/Jox 14 

Saver/on, mMouri 6346 7 

July 14, 1975 

Thank you for your kind personal letter and for 
the pointed and forceful letter to Henry Hamilton defend­
ing the use of replication in archaeology, both by knapping 
and casting. Henry i s in agreement with our views and will 
use your lett er to back up his case for a change of wording 
in the bill. 

It is good to have this letter from you concerning the angle 
of knapping as well as casting for no one is in a better 
position than yourself to express these views and no one can 
speak on this subject with more impact. 

Again, my appreciation, 

J. Allen Eichenberger 


